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Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of Brazil to its third UPR. 
We acknowledge the efforts of the Brazilian Government to enhance the protection of human rights in the country, including implementing differentiated services for indigenous peoples in the areas of health and education. In order to enhance the protection, promotion and full realization of human rights for all in the country, we recommend the Government of Brazil: 
· to combat domestic violence and high maternal mortality rates suffered by women, in compliance with the UN Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW);
· [bookmark: _GoBack]to guarantee the rights of the child and create the best alternative for improving the current system of youth accountability, in compliance with the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child (CRC);
· to ensure an effective consultation process with indigenous peoples in all decision-making that might affect them;
· to fully align its national legislation with all obligations under the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court (ICC). 

Estonia wishes the delegation a successful review meeting.
Thank you.

